
Geoff  and Kendall Bailey Scholarship
stipend, offered each year

The Geoff  and Kendall Bailey Scholarship is a remitted scholarship that is available each year to graduates
from Golden View Classical Academy that are going to Hillsdale College.  The scholarship is unrestricted and
has historically totaled at $5,000.  The scholarship is divided by the number of  students in a graduating class
going to Hillsdale.  The full $5,000 can go to one student if  there is only one student.  If  there were four
students, they would each get $1,250. The scholarship is a one year stipend.  Entering freshmen would get the
scholarship money from Hillsdale (who will administer the scholarship). The scholarship only applies to Golden
View students entering Hillsdale College as freshmen. If  a GVCA student withdraws/ does not deposit, theymay be
able to recalculate the portion of  the $5,000 given to each. If  GVCA does not have a graduating senior going
to Hillsdale, then the annual $5,000 goes into the Paul and Peggy Bailey Scholarship.

Paul and Peggy Bailey Scholarship
$40-$60,ooo, offered once every four years

Next graduating class: 2022

The Paul and Peggy Bailey Scholarship is given once every four years to a single graduate from Golden View
Classical Academy who attends Hillsdale College. It is an endowed scholarship that is awarded to one student
every four years. The funds for an endowed scholarship come from the interest earned on a monetary gift to
Hillsdale. That scholarship is for a significant amount, usually $10-$15,000/ year. Graduating Golden View
seniors must apply and be accepted to Hillsdale for the scholarship  (no additional form/application is
necessary). Hillsdale will look at all the applicants they have for the Fall semester and determine the strongest
application in early February, so students interested in being considered should certainly apply by then. At
that point they will award the endowed scholarship to the strongest applicant. If  the student awarded the big
scholarship withdraws, they will move to the next person on the list.

In the event the scholarship is available and there is not a Golden View graduate, graduates from any Ascent
Classical Academy school would be eligible to apply for the scholarship and then a student from any of  the
Barney Charter School Initiative charter school.

With both scholarships, these awards will be stacked on top of  their merit awards (which applicants
will learn about when they learn of  their admissions decision). Students do not have to
deposit/commit in order to be considered for any of  the awards, but they do have to be admitted.


